
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Vaughan should stop accepting/approving application for new housing greater than the Official

Plan requires
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:42:45 AM

From: Andre Willi < > 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 9:37 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Vaughan should stop accepting/approving application for new housing greater
than the Official Plan requires

Hello,

I am deeply troubled by the city of Vaughan accepting and approving housing applications greater
than the Official Plan requires. Please change your procedures to comply with the Official Plan.

Thank you

Sincerely
Andre Willi - Ward 3 resident
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Vaughan, ON
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